
From: annette.mullen@addthis.com [mailto:annette.mullen@addthis.com] On Behalf Of 
annette.mullen@gmail.com 
Sent: Saturday, January 31, 2015 4:10 PM 
To: Rep. Shelley Hughes 
Subject: [Office Contact] via housemajority.org from annette.mullen@gmail.com 

 

I want to THANK you for HB91, this bill will make our commute so much safer and make the 

drive so much smoother. Left lane driving causes so much road rage and also creates such large 

bottlenecks. I am thrilled to think that the commute could be better! 

Sent from page: http://www.housemajority.org/members/hughes/#.VM180opCYXY.email 

 

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: George Sahlstrom [mailto:gsahlstrom@icloud.com]  
Sent: Saturday, January 31, 2015 2:49 PM 
To: Rep. Shelley Hughes 
Subject: HB91 
 
Hello Shelley, 
 
That is great news about legislation concerning drivers that have “left-lane-itis”, since Alaska is one of 
the few states that doesn’t have this specific legislation.  I am one of thousands that commute to work 
in Anchorage from the valley, and appreciate your work on this.   
 
I am interested in transportation issues, and have a couple of ideas for your consideration: 
 
1.  An effort to control the proliferation of high intensity LED lights on motor vehicles, which due to their 
nature are very detrimental to oncoming drivers. 
 
2.  I am amazed at how badly rutted the freeway has become so far this season, and I think people that 
want to run with studded tires should pay extra fees which would go into a highway maintenance fund.  
$25/tire would be a good place to start! 
 
Best regards, 
 
George Sahlstrom 
907-982-8480 
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